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UIPM SIGNS AGREEMENT WITH ANOCA 
TO STIMULATE SPORTS DEVELOPMENT 
ACROSS AFRICA

UIPM has signed a Memorandum of Understanding with the Association of National Olympic 
Committees of Africa (ANOCA) designed to stimulate the development of UIPM Sports across 
Africa.

The agreement was signed by UIPM President Dr Klaus Schormann and his ANOCA counterpart, 
Mustapha Berraf, in front of Secretary General Ahmed Abu Elgasim and 54 ANOCA member 
nations during its General Assembly in Seoul (KOR).

Through the MoU, ANOCA agrees to provide knowledge of UIPM Sports including Modern 
Pentathlon, equipment, technical support and training possibilities to all African countries.

The ANOCA General Assembly was attended by Dr Thomas Bach, President of the International 
Olympic Committee.


